
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Torbole, March 18th  
 
 
IMPORTANT INFO FOR FOREIGN SAILORS: 
 
 
 
The regatta has been approved by the Italian authorities and it can be attended by foreign sailors.  
 
All sailors, coaches or support person shall have a negative swab test (done maximum 48hrs 
before entering in Italy) and shall follow the specific guidelines in accordance with the Nations’ list 
where they belong to. 
(http://www.salute.gov.it/portale/nuovocoronavirus/dettaglioContenutiNuovoCoronavirus.jsp?lin
gua=english&id=5412&area=nuovoCoronavirus&menu=vuoto ) 
 
If you belong to a Nations from which is requested a quarantine you can ask an exemption and we 
can provide you the invitation letters.  
Here all the details: 
http://www.salute.gov.it/portale/nuovocoronavirus/dettaglioContenutiNuovoCoronavirus.jsp?ling
ua=italiano&id=5412&area=nuovoCoronavirus&menu=vuoto&tab=7  
 
Please be aware that these guidelines are valid till March 5th (and then it may change or keep the 
same according with new Ministerial decree) and the nations’ list may change according with the 
developing of each Nation situations.  
 
 
For any further info please contact us. 


